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Fast, Joyce

Subject: FW: 2021 CAPG Membership Renewal

 

From: Canadian Association of Police Governance <conference@capg.ca>  
Sent: February 1, 2021 7:41 PM 
To: info@saskatoonpolicecommission.com 
Subject: 2021 CAPG Membership Renewal 
 

Canadian Association of Police 
Governance  

INVOICE 
#D468 

 

 

 

Complete your purchase 
 

Dear Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners, 

 

Through these unprecedented times, our number one priority remains serving 

as a strong, national voice and resource for civilian governance of policing in 

Canada. 

 

As your renewal date approaches, we respectfully ask for your continued 

support by renewing your membership with us. 

 

Your continued commitment to the Canadian Association of Police Governance 

enables us to: 

 

● Ensure members have independent access to the information and insights 

needed to be effective as police governance organizations. 
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● Advocate for our members by promoting a research and knowledge-based 

climate and adopting positions to influence public policy through 

communications with elected officials. 

 

● Spotlight issues and gain visibility for police governance organizations. 

 

● Provide timely communications about issues that impact our members and 

policing in general. 

 

● Provide resources such as online job postings, an expanded web presence 

through the membership directory, and digital advertising opportunities. 

 

● Offer our webinars, conference and governance summits at an accessible 

rate. 

 

We will continue focusing on our mission to work collaboratively and 

proactively with members and partners to enhance civilian governance of 

policing in Canada – now and in the future. 

 

Thank you again for your commitment and partnership. Our organization is 

strong because of you. Together, we will tackle the challenges ahead. We look 

forward to our continued partnership. If there are additional ways we can 

support your organization during this time, please don't hesitate to contact a 

member of our staff. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Malloy 

Executive Director 
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Registered In-House-Lobbyist 

Canadian Association of Police Governance 

  
Complete your purchase  

or Visit our store 
 

 

 

 

Order summary 

 
 *New 2021 Rate* Service Size - 401 to 1,000 × 1 $5,000.00 

 

 

Subtotal  $5,000.00

Shipping  $0.00

Taxes  $0.00

Total  $5,000.00 CAD  
 

 
 

 

Customer information 

 
Shipping address 
Leanne N 

Strategic Communications Counsel 

City Hall 222 Third Ave N 

Billing address 
Leanne N 

Strategic Communications Counsel 

City Hall 222 Third Ave N 
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Saskatoon SK S7K 0J5 

Canada 

Saskatoon SK S7K 0J5 

Canada 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, reply to this email or contact us at conference@capg.ca 
 

 
 


